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BALI INTERNATIONAL
Shipping the World

May 24,2005

To our Valued Client,

We are proud to advise you that BALI INTERNATIONAL INC., has become an approved member
of Partners in Protection (PIP).

PIP, a partnership with Canada Border Agency Services Agency, was designed to enlist the co-
operation of private industry in efforts to enhance border security, combat organized crime and
terrorism, increase awareness of customs compliance issues and help detect and prevent contraband
smuggling.

Successful completion of the PIPS process involves a very comprehensive self assessment of our
supply chain procedures as it relates to the overall issue of security. To apply for PIPS approval we
provided detailed information in the areas of procedural, physical and personnel security. Additional
areas covered were training and education of staff on identifying security improvements or breaches,
security of cargo, paper flow and conveyance control and security.

In addition, continuous verification of the security of our supply chain and a commitment to a
continuous improvement program will ensure the integrity of your shipment as well as doing our

part as a Canadian company.

Should you require any additional information on Partners in Protection or wish to review the
standard procedures please contact 1-800-588-2254.

Sincerely,
Ossama Baliseh

BALI INTERNATIONAL INC.



